



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard



TERM 1 - 8th September 2023















Dear All,

I am SO excited about this year - and what a superb start we have had. All staff were so delighted to see both new and existing faces on Wednesday morning - welcome to the family!

We started the term exactly as we mean to go on, focussed, calm, curious and enthusiastic - we make the most of every minute of every day.

As always if there is anything you would like to come and talk to us about, please do - we feel that school and home work best when we work as a team - because that is the right thing for 'our' children.

Our newsletter will be out every fortnight and we will regularly send information out via 'reach more parents', we also have our school website, where class pages are regularly updated, not to mention the socials. If there is anything you want to know-simply ask.

Have a fabulous few weeks!

Thank you all for your support.

Emma Barker

CLUBS



Remember that after school clubs commence next week. If you need a reminder of what you have booked please speak to the school office.

TERM DATES



LUNCHES

A gentle reminder to order school lunches before 9am of the day that they are needed.





FLU VACCINATIONS

The School Nursing team will be in school on 10th October to administer the flu vaccination. A letter has been shared on the Reach More Parents app (previously known as Weduc). To give consent to the vaccine you will need to follow the link on the letter. If you need any guidance please don't hesitate to speak to the school office team.

PE DAYS

Heron Class – Wednesday and Thursday Kestrel Class – Monday and Friday Buzzard Class – Monday and Friday

Kestrel and Buzzard class will need to wear their PE kits into school on their PE days. On colder days, they are encouraged to wear their school jumper or school fleece on top of their PE top. Please no branded clothing or colours that differ from the school uniform clothing.

SCHOOL TRIPS

We are really excited to have some Educational Visits alreadt planned for Kestrel and Buzzard Class.

Kestrel class will be visiting Cheddar Gorge as part of their Stone Age learning enquiry on Thursday 14th September. This trip is available to book on Reach More Parents via Payments and Offers. As the trip is next week, please make payment and consent soon if you haven't done so already.



Buzzard class will be visiting Caerleon as part of their learning enquiry "The Romans in Britain". The consent form and payment are now available on Reach More Parents to be completed.



If you need any further help, please don't hesitate to speak to the school office team.

SCHOOL PHOTOS

Tulip photography will be in school on Tuesday 12th to take individual pictures and sibling pictures.

You will be able to come in to school from 8.30 am till 9 am with any siblings that are not at Pawlett Primary to get a sibling photo.



DATES FOR THE DIARY

September

12th – School photos

14th - Kestrel class trip - Cheddar Gorge

25th - Buzzard class trip - Roman Museum

October

10th - Flu vaccinations

GATE TIMES

A gentle reminders that from September the school day will start at 8.45am and therefore all pupils will need to be present in class for 8.45am register. Any arrivals after 8.45am will be marked as late.

SAFFGUARDING

If you have any Safeguarding concerns or just need to speak to a member of Staff confidentially you can book an appointment with our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Emma Barker or our Deputy Safeguarding Leads, Lesley Grant or Sally Jeffries. Please get in touch with the school office to arrange this.







DATA COLLECTION

Today your child will have come home with a Data Collection form. It is your responsibility to ensure that the school have up to date information for your child – including their home address and family communication details. All children should also have atleast 3 contacts

Please check your childs Data Collection form, make any relevant changes and return to the school office by Tuesday 19th September. If the form is not returned by that date, we will assume that there are no changes to be made.

HOT CHOC FRIDAY

Its time to celebrate out first Learning Champions and Hot Choc recipients of the year!

Learning Champions Heron – Ario Kestrel – Jack Buzzard – Esme and Brooklyn

Hot Chocolate

Heron – Leighton, Keegan, Amy and Harley Kestrel – Freddie Buzzard – Poppy

Well done everyone!